
January 2025

Dear IHM Member:

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Wednesday, May 7, 2025

We are pleased to advise that the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Institute of Housing 
Management will be held on Wednesday, May 7, 2025 at 1:15 pm at the Oakville Conference 
Centre, Oakville, ON.

The AGM will take place in conjunction with the 2025 Annual Educational Conference, which is 
scheduled for May 6-7, 2025.

We hope you will be able to attend the AGM. If you cannot attend, we hope that you will put for-
ward your proxy and comments directly to the IHM Office so they can be included in the decision 
making process.

Sincerely,

INSTITUTE OF HOUSING MANAGEMENT

Jimmy Mellor, FIHM
President
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